
 
BOIL WATER NOTICE - RESCINDED 

SUN VALLEY WATER SYSTEM USERS 
 

                                                                                                            April 25, 2022 

 
The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen in consultation with the Interior Health Authority is 
rescinding the Revised Precautionary Boil Water Notice issued April 19th, 2022 for the Sun Valley water 
system.  
 
For further information, please contact the Public Works Department at (250) 490-4106 or (250) 490-4135 
during regular business hours, Monday through Friday.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 
The RDOS has partnered with Voyent Alert! to provide notifications and alerts throughout the region. 
 
Receive notifications for critical events, wildfires, and flooding, as well as day-to-day communications 
such as garbage and recycling information, water and sewer notices, and public engagement 
opportunities. 

Once you’ve registered, you are automatically signed up for emergency notifications. 

Get the Voyent Alert! app at the App Store or Google Play. 

For email, text, or phone notifications, get started here: https://register.voyent-alert.com 

For more information, please visit https://voyent-alert.com/ca/community 

 

 
April 25, 2022 

RDOS Public Works Department 

https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/voyent-alert/id1301602902
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.icesoft.voyent.vras.android&hl=en_CA&gl=US
https://register.voyent-alert.com/
https://voyent-alert.com/ca/community

